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October 29, 2007 

 

 

 

Ms. Jennifer Thangavelu 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

RE:  League of Conservation Voters Action Fund, C00252940 

 

Dear Ms. Thangavelu: 

 

This letter is in response to your RFAI dated September 28, 2007, regarding the April Monthly Report covering the period 

of 3/1/2007 to 3/31/2007.  What appear to be excessive contributions are actually a clerical error.  The two 

contributors noted sent their checks, dated 2/13/2007, to the League of Conservation Voters organization.   On 

2/27/2007, the contributors contacted the organization and asked that these funds be transferred to the PAC, which was 

done on 2/28/07.  However, the funds did not clear the bank until 3/1/2007. 

 

 In preparing the April Monthly report, the deposits on 3/1/2007 were inadvertently entered into the reporting software 

again and thus, were reporting incorrectly in the report as originally filed.  The amended report has corrected this 

error by deleting these duplicate transactions.  Necessarily, all subsequent reports are being amended to reflect the 

decrease in receipts. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Barbara Gonzalez-McIntosh 

Treasurer 


